
From: Jordan Belknap [mailto:jbelknap@lodestarenergy.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 2:24 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <siting.council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Adam Beal <abeal@lodestarenergy.com> 
Subject: Petition No 1159: Lodestar Energy - Environmental Monitors 

  
Hello, 
  
Lodestar Energy is submitting the following individuals to serve as the project environmental monitors as required by the 

Siting Council as conditions to the approval of Petition NO 1159: 
  
Primary:  George T. Logan MS, PWS, CSE 
  
Secondary: Sigrun N. Gadwa MS, PWS 
  
We are mailing to hard copies of the resumes to the Siting Council mailing address for review.  
  
Thanks, 
Jordan 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Jordan Belknap 

Director of Operations 

Lodestar Energy 

(O) 617-982-3201 

(M) 617-312-6553 

(F) 215-207-9793 

www.lodestarenergy.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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